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Affordable Housing Trust 
 

January 11, 2024, 4:00 p.m. 
 
Webinar Registration - Zoom 

 
To participate in this meeting through the Zoom video meeting 
platform, please register using this link in advance of the 
meeting. 
 

AGENDA 
 

• Review of Meeting Minutes 
 

• Update from the Community Development Department 
 

• Affordable Homeownership Program Changes: Review of the 
Homeownership Program Review process to date and sharing 
feedback from owners of affordable homes on preliminary 
recommendations endorsed by the Trust in April 2023 
 

• Adjournment 
 

mailto:ccotter@cambridgema.gov
https://cambridgema.zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_Mm1_xm9ORqiCrcM1_zaYTw#/registration
https://cambridgema.zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_Mm1_xm9ORqiCrcM1_zaYTw#/registration
https://cambridgema.zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_Mm1_xm9ORqiCrcM1_zaYTw#/registration

